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Information Letter no. 09-2014 

 
 

Jerusalem Championships 
 
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
due to some changes in the Municipality of Jerusalem and a change in the Organising 
Committee of the European Cadet and Junior Championships the EFC had to follow 
some changes with regard to the venues. You will receive in due time the usual 
“Information for Delegations” by our Technical Director with precise details. 
 
Today we want to remind you urgently to follow the demand of the organisers to send 
with your registration forms also photos of your athletes and other members of 
the delegation. This will speed up the registration process in Jerusalem and you have 
not to stay in line and wait for attention. Please follow this request! 
 
We also send a reminder to those federations who have not yet paid their 2014 
membership fee and also have not informed us whether they pay by bank transfer 
before the championships or in cash in Jerusalem. 
 
Best regards, 
Max Geuter  
 
 
 
 

General Secretariate 
Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 
                 Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info 
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